Dear Parents and Guardians,

This year at Brock’s Gap Intermediate School we are going to be doing career spotlights
throughout the year. WE NEED YOU! We want our parents to be our spotlights. We are asking
that you video yourself answering a few questions and the video will be shared in our broadcast
announcements.

We are looking for a variety of people interested in telling our students about their
career. Many of our students are unaware of the career opportunities available to them and this
is a fantastic way to provide them with first hand knowledge of potential career paths. This is
also a great way for you to get involved in BGIS and make an impact on the students’ future.

If you are interested in recording a short 2 minute video telling the students about a “day
in the life” of your job, please complete the following link. http://bit.ly/2vDNadu

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions. The information is also on the
Guidance & Counseling page on the Brock’s Gap website.

Thanks,

Catherine Bruno Coley Robichaux

5th Grade Counselor 6th Grade Counselor
cbruno@hoover.k12.al.us nrobichaux@hoover.k12.al.us

205-439-1624 205-439-1634
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